
 

 
 
 

HEARTLAND CORRIDOR  
CLEARANCE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 
Contractor Informational Meeting 

 
 

Norfolk Southern Railway Company will conduct a contractor informational 
meeting for the Heartland Corridor Clearance Improvement Project: 
 

8:30 AM – 11:00 AM 
Tuesday, February 13, 2007 

Ramada Plaza Hotel 
400 Second Avenue 

Charleston, WV 25303 
 
 

Interested contractors are invited to attend. Questions may be directed to; 
 

James N. Carter, Jr. 
   Chief Engineer Bridges and Structures 
   Norfolk Southern Railway 
   1200 Peachtree Street 
   Atlanta, GA  30309 
 
   jncarter@nscorp.com 
   404-529-1408 

 


